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Comments: As a lifelong Montanan who sincerely appreciates the natural beauty of our majestic state, | find the
proposed development of a new resort on scenic Holland Lake by POWDR simply unacceptable. First and
foremost, the scale of the project will dramatically change the rural feel of the lake. The current lodge is modest
and blends in well with its surroundings. | camp at Holland every summer with wife and two children. It is our
favorite place to camp. | fear the influx of hundreds of extra people every night at the new lodge would negatively
affect the quiet serenity of the lake. | also worry about the environmental impact of a project of this scale on the
ecosystem of the lake. If the new owners want to improve the lodge, great, but it should be a similar footprint and
size as not negatively affect everyone else's experience at the lake. But this isn't about improving Holland lake,
this project is about maximizing profit for a large out of state corporation. In the end its everyday Montanan's that
will pay the price. Please reject this offensive proposal!



